From: lan Pett

Sent: 21 June 2022 18:42

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Celia Pett; Julian Fulbrook (ClIr)

Subject: Great Ormond Street Hospital Planning Application 2022/2255/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

My wife and I, both pensioners, _ which is my wife’s primary residence, and 1
feel a significant portion of the remainder of our lives will be severely impacted if the GOSH application is
approved as submitted.

The GOSH proposal to route construction traftic through Lambs Conduit Street, into Great Ormond Street,
and out through Boswell Street is absurd and Camden must reject it.

The amount of congestion, disruption, noise, and pollution that will result over a period of at least 5 years
will be intolerable to the residents of this densely populated area, will negatively impact on local businesses,
and gravely compromise the safety, health and comfort of the children using the critically important services
of Coram’s Fields.

A rational alternative solution is apparently readily available: to route the trucks (hopefully electric?)
through an archway from Guildford Street into GOSH’s own property in Powis Place. Surely, this is the
only acceptable way for this development to proceed, and Camden must insist on it.

Yours,

lan Pett



